
Ruby Lucas  
 

Mrs. Cindy Zain, Business, 
Management, Marketing & 
Technology teacher has 
selected Ruby Lucas as 

Outstanding Information 
Technology  

student of the  
1st quarter for the  

2014-2015 school year. 
 
 

 Choosing Ruby as the outstanding 
student was an easy choice for me to 
make.  Ruby came to school in September with her graphic design for her 
Business Professionals of America (BPA) competition all done and ready to 
go.  She worked on it all summer at home using her own technology and 
software.  Her design is amazing and I know she will excel at the regional 
BPA competition this January. In addition, she has been working on the 
presentation for her graphic design and making notes to better prepare 
herself and ensure qualifying for the state leadership conference. 

 There are so many other reasons why I chose Ruby as the outstanding 
student.  She is extremely dependable and reliable and I never have to worry 
about what she is working on.  She has been very helpful to me by installing 
a new graphics tablet on student computers and has volunteered to help 
other students learn to use it.  Ruby is extremely artistic in addition to her 
technology skills.  Her ability to combine her artistic skills with her 
technological abilities makes her an outstanding student.  She is always very 
helpful not only to me, but the other students in the classroom.  Ruby is 
always respectful of me, other teachers, and other students.   
 I am extremely pleased to select Ruby Lucas as the Outstanding 
Student of the Quarter in Information Technology. 
 

Congratulations Ruby 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Information Technology!  



 
Kelsey Bailey  

 
Mrs. Diane Harrington, 
Business, Management, 
Marketing & Technology 

teacher has selected  
Kelsey Bailey 

as Outstanding 
Administrative Services 

student of the  
1st quarter for the  

 2014-2015 school year. 
 
 
 
 

Kelsey has displayed outstanding characteristics every 
day in class. She is a self-motivated, hard-working 
student who is consistently asking what is next. Her 
positive and outgoing personality is contagious. She is 
helpful to others and her work ethic is exceptional. 

 

 
Congratulations Kelsey 

On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 
Administrative Services! 

  



Ashley Proulx  
 

Mrs. Heather Suggitt,  
Business, Management, 

Marketing & Technology teacher 
in Accounting/Finance has 

selected  
Ashley Proulx 

as Outstanding 
Accounting/Finance student of 

the 1st quarter of the  
      2014-2015 school year. 
 

Ashley is a senior in her first year of the Accounting and Financial 
Marketing programs.  She is enrolled in two hours of Accounting and a two 
hour block of Financial Marketing.  From day one, Ashley has caught on to 
the fundamentals of accounting and can see the big picture of the 
importance of accounting to all businesses. She is diligent at completing her 
work and looks for additional work when she is done.  I never have to 
question whether Ashley is doing classwork…she always is! 
 
In Ashley’s second hour of Accounting she works independently completing 
job titles that will go on her Career Center Certificate which she will receive 
at graduation.  She works diligently on these and has already completed 
three out of the ten available.  In addition, I have given Ashley several tasks 
above and beyond her regular classwork.  She takes them in stride and 
completes them with a positive attitude.   
 
In Financial Marketing, Ashley has proved herself to be a leader. She quietly 
goes about what needs to be done and possesses the initiative to seek out 
projects and things to do.  This is a rare quality, but definitely one that is 
favored in all industries.   

 
Congratulations Ashley 

On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 
Accounting/Finance! 

  



Ryan Dettloff  
 

Mr. Larry Warner,  
Drafting & Design 

Technology teacher has 
selected  

Ryan Dettloff 
as the Outstanding 
Drafting & Design 

Technology student of 
the 1st quarter for the 
2014-2015 school year. 

 
 

Ryan is my selection for outstanding student because of his work 
ethic, his attitude, and his willingness to help others. 
 
Ryan uses the entire classroom period actively engaged in drafting 
activities. He also turns in his assignments on time and completed. 
Several times Ryan asked for extra time in the drafting lab to work 
on projects for others and himself. 
 
Ryan’s attitude towards drafting, myself, and peers is upbeat and 
positive. He makes the classroom a positive, better place. 
 
Ryan is always willing to help others without hesitation. So far this 
year he has worked on a community service project that required 
using the plasma cam along with several other drafting projects 
for students in the welding class. 
 

Congratulations Ryan 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Drafting & Design Technology! 
  



Robert Little 
 
 

Mr. Gary Herschell, 
Work-based Learning 

Coordinator has selected 
Robert Little  

as Outstanding Work-based 
Learning student of the  

1st quarter for the  
2014-2015 school year. 

 
 
 

Robert is currently enrolled in the Machine Tool Technology 
program with Capstone placement at Superior Fabrication 
Company related to his machining class. After speaking with 
Robert’s supervisors and support staff, the consensus was that 
Robert is an independent, hard worker. He has taken on 
challenges and problems at work that were not expected of him. 
He has worked hard to learn as much as possible about his job, 
which in turn has made him very successful. Superior 
Fabrication Company is very happy to have Robert on staff and 
look forward to seeing what challenges he takes on in the future. 

 
 
 

Congratulations Robert 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Work-based Learning! 
  



Skylar Gubanche 

 
 

Mrs. Wendy Frush, 
Health Sciences  

Teacher, has selected 
Skylar Gubanche 

 as the Outstanding  
Health Sciences student  

of the  
1st quarter for the  

2014-2015 school year. 
 
 
 
 

Skylar is a senior who shows significant promise 
academically, professionally and personally. Her focus 
continues to be on challenging herself with self-
improvement. She is attentive and focused in the 
classroom. She takes time to assist her fellow students 
with questions and acts as a resource at times. Skylar is 
well organized and has the potential to develop into a 
leader. 

 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations Skylar 

On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 
Allied Health Technology!  



Kody Avery 

 

Mr. Gary Herschell, 
Construction Technology 

teacher has selected 
Kody Avery 

as the Outstanding 
Construction Technology 

student of the 1st quarter for 
the 2014-2015 

school year. 

 
 

This is Kody’s second successful year in the Construction Trades 
program. Kody is known for being a tremendous work horse out in 
the field and does anything asked of him without a single word 
spoken. His work ethic is second to none and he has a great 
attitude to match. He has worked so hard over the past year that 
he has gained the title, “Foreman” and is my go-to guy on any 
project that I need done. Unfortunately we will be losing his 
physical ability to build after he has shoulder surgery, but I know I 
can still count on him to help me get things done. 
 
 
 

Congratulations Kody 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Construction Technology  



 
Michael Davis 

 
Mr. Greg Rambo, 
Welding/Brazing 

Technology teacher has 
selected  

Michael Davis as the 
Outstanding 

Welding/Brazing 
Technology student of 
the 1st quarter for the 

2014-2015  
          school year. 

 
Michael is a senior who has been working very hard in 
acquiring new skills in the welding program and building 
projects for Michigan Industrial Technology and 
Education Society (MITES) competition. He has been a 
leader in the group projects we have completed. Michael 
is always busy doing new things and eager to learn new 
processes. 

 
Congratulations Michael 

On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in  
Welding/Brazing Technology!  



Steven Eastman 
 

Mr. Tim Strader, 
Automotive Technology 

teacher has selected 
Steven Eastman 

as the Outstanding 
Automotive Technology 

student of the  
1st quarter for the  

            2014-2015  

           school year. 
 
 
 
Steve has been a rock in my class.  Always working hard, 
staying busy and getting the important work done with 
high quality repairs.  He has also helped other students 
get caught up with their work after absences.    He’s a fun 
guy to have in class, and one of my go-to people. 

 
 

Congratulations Steven 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Automotive Technology!  



Austin Visnaw  
 

Mr. Gary Herschell, 
Machine Tool 

Technology teacher  
has selected  

Austin Visnaw 
as the Outstanding 

Machine Tool student of 
the 1st quarter for the 

2014-2015  
school year. 

 
This is Austin’s second successful year in the Machine Tool 
program. His dedication and love for the trade is evident through 
his involvement with the Robotics Program. Austin works 
tirelessly producing parts for the club’s robot and has the skills 
necessary to manufacture almost anything the team needs. The 
skill he has attained has not only served the robotics team well, 
but has been an asset to the machining program as well. Austin is 
the resident “go to” guy out in the shop. He is willing to help 
where needed and has the work ethic to be successful in whatever 
he decides to pursue. 

 
 
 

Congratulations Austin 
On being the Outstanding Student of the Quarter in 

Machine Tool Technology! 


